
Maire Buckley 

From: Licensing Staff 
Sent: 31 May2010 14:42 
To: Maire Buckley 
Subject: FW: New submission entered for Reg no: WO274-01. (Reference Number: 

WO274-01-100530113807) 
Attachments: Wd 274-01 .doc 

Importance : High 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

From: John Kerrane [maiIto:terrikerrane@yahoo.co.uk] 
Sent: 30 May 2010 23:38 
To: Licensing Staff 
Subject: New submission entered for Reg no: WO274-01. (Reference Number: WO274-01-100530113807) 
Importance: High 

Title: Mr 

First Name: John 
SurName: Kerrane 

Organisation 
Name: 

Address Line 1 : tibohine 

Address Line 2: castlerea 
Address Line 3: 

County: Roscommon 

Post Code: 

Phone Number: 0949870704 

Email: terrikerranek2yahoo.co.uk 
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http://terrikerranek2yahoo.co.uk


Tibohine, 
Castlerea, 
CO Rosconnon 
3 0/5/10 

To whom it concerns, 

As residents and parents of three asthmatic children, we wish to 
express our objection to the proposed Waste Licence Application 
No.WO 274-01 at Ballinphuill, Tibohine,Castlerea, CO Roscommon. 

The establishment of such a facility would be a vile and unwelcome 
intrusion of our country land. Can anyone really guarantee the 
people of Tibohine, that in that time, our air and water supply will 
not become polluted with the introduction of such a facility into the 
area? Can anybody promise us that the gasedfumes and odours, 
dispersed from this depot and inhaled by the children in the nearby 
school, will not be harmful to those with and without respiratory 
problems? The increased volume of unwanted vermin, flies and filthy 
birds in the area will also be a heath hazard to the children and 
another burden the community as a whole must endure if this project 
gets the green light. 

We ask that the EPA consider all of these factors before coming to 
their decision on granting the waste licence. Would they like their 
children to attend Tibohine National School, unable to open the 
windows on a hot day, if the waste disposal unit licence is granted? 

The simple fact is, the proposed facility is too near the school. Our 
children,and the children of generations to come should not be 
subjected to this fowl invasion. There is a place for such dwellings 
and the heart of our community is not it! 

Yours Faithfully, 

John & Terri Kerrane 
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